
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Due to the Tragic Loss in our 

Community and Respect for our 

fellow Councillor,  the Township 

Office will be CLOSED Tuesday, 

March 11th from 12:00 PM to 4:30 

for the Celebration of Life. 

 

We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Thank you for your understanding! 


